
Andy Buck
Brownfield 
LD 1450
I’m writing to urge you to please support funding for the bike/pedestrian trail.  By 
creating a scenic trail all the way from Fryeburg to greater Portland, I think it would 
be hard to overstate how beneficial this project will be to our corner of Maine in the 
long term. Truly transformative! 


